
Final Notice to continue selling JUUL Products
JUUL Labs, Inc. (“JLI”) is committed to ensuring that all North Carolina JUUL retailers comply with 
Enhanced Access Controls (EAC), in accordance to the State of North Carolina settlement deadline 
of March 1, 2022. All retailers must be EAC compliant and certified by JLI no later than February 14, 
2022; failure to comply will result in not being able to purchase or re-sell JUUL products.

EAC includes two requirements for every JUUL transaction:

How do I continue to sell JUUL Products?

1.	 Call your Juul Labs Representative

2.	 Visit the Juul Labs Resource Center:  
https://www.juullabsretailer.com and visit Enhanced Access 
Controls -> Certify to File for EAC Certification

3.	 Contact the EAC Call Center: 1 (855) 780-7966 between 
9 AM to 9 PM ET

Advanced Age-Verification   
(ID Scanning)

Automated  
Product-Quantity Limits

POS system must prompt you to 
scan the customers ID to verify 
age (21+) and that the ID is  
not expired.

POS system must automatically 
block transactions that exceed  
1 JUUL Device and/or 4  
JUULpod packs. 

Please reach out to your Juul Labs Representative following any of the above 
activities to confirm your information has been received. If you do not have a Juul 
Labs Representative, contact your wholesale representative for more information.

This information is for retailer use only and is not for advertising or promotional purposes or intended for a consumer audience.

https://www.juullabsretailer.com

